MENDHAM BOROUGH
MORRIS COUNTY, NEW JERSEY

MENDHAM BOROUGH PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the Monday, May 14, 2012
Regular Meeting of the Mendham Borough Planning Board, the Borough engaged the
“professional services” of Paul Ferriero, P.P. & P.E., of the firm Ferriero Engineering
Incorporated as Consulting Engineer from May to December 2012 at a total cost not to
exceed the amount appropriated for the purpose in the duly adopted 2012 Municipal
Budget.

Diana Callahan
Board Secretary
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